
The children have had a fantastic start to Reception! 
So far this half term the children have been working 
really hard on settling into their school routine and 
expressing their interests through expressive arts, 

mark making and construction.  

It has been wonderful to see the children engage in the 
literacy, maths and understanding the world topics– we 
cannot wait to see what they do next this term! 


